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Memorandum 
To:   Aaron Peskin, President, San Francisco Board of Supervisors  

From:  John Arntz, Director of Elections 

Date:  September 27, 2024 

RE: Resolution to Waive Prohibition of City Employees Assisting Department of Elections for November 5, 2024, 
Consolidated General Election 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to request your introducing the enclosed resolution for consideration during the 
meeting of the full Board scheduled for October 1, 2024, to waive the prohibition in San Francisco Charter Section 13.104.5 
of City employees assisting the Department of Elections to conduct the Consolidated General Election occurring on 
November 5, 2024. 
 
The San Francisco Elections Commission unanimously voted to request that the Board of Supervisors approve the waiver 
during the Commission’s meeting occurring on September 24, 2024.  The memorandum I provided to the Elections 
Commission regarding the purpose of the waiver is attached.  
 
I will gladly answer any questions on this matter and provide any additional information as requested. 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
Attachment 1: Memorandum to Elections Commission regarding Waiver Allowing City Employees to Assist Elections 
 
Encl: Resolution, Consolidation of Elections Scheduled for November 5, 2024 

1. Red-lined version 
2. One copy of red-lined version 
3. One copy of Word version 






